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Dear Parent/Carer 

Update from the Parent Forum: school response to the recent parent questionnaire 
 
Summary of Actions Deadline 

Your input matters, so please share any further ideas or 
suggestions on this feedback form: 
https://forms.office.com/e/J3JzsdjLiz. 

N/A 

 
At our most recent Parent Forum meeting on 29 February, we discussed the results of the 
BVC parent questionnaire. We were asked to make suggestions of how school could 
respond to the feedback it received from parents.  
  
Social Development of Students 
Many of us shared our thoughts on how we would like to be more informed about our 
children's social interactions and development. It's clear that the school is taking our 
feedback seriously and brainstorming creative ways to address these concerns. For 
example, during the forum we suggested considering Year 7 form tutor meetings to replace 
the academic parents' evening or hosting informal drop-ins during the autumn term for Year 
7 parents, which we believe will be immensely helpful in understanding how our children are 
settling in. 
  
Reporting to Parents 
Another development is the school's plan to streamline and simplify communication systems 
by exploring a new platform to replace ClassCharts and ALIS. Not only will this make 
accessing information about our children's behaviour, homework, and progress much easier, 
but the option to use one app will also add a layer of convenience that I'm sure many of us 
will appreciate. 
  
We are pleased to see the school seeking our feedback to drive positive change. Your input 
matters, so please share any further ideas or suggestions on this feedback form: 
https://forms.office.com/e/J3JzsdjLiz. Alternatively, you may wish to register an interest in 
joining the Parent Forum by emailing Matt Merry, Assistant Principal 
(mmerry@bottishamvc.org).  
  
Let's work together to enhance the BVC community for our children. 
  
Best wishes, 
 
Parent Forum 
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